Fredericksburg Area Association of REALTORS®
Committee Meeting Attendance Policy

The Fredericksburg Area Association of REALTORS® (FAAR) Committees are vital to success of the
association. Committees must meet a quorum of members (51% of the committee roster) at each of
their meetings in order to pass motions on important items discussed.

In order to achieve this necessity, the following attendance policy is in place:

¢ Members of a committee will be removed from the committee roster after three missed meetings
(with no contact) with the Chair, Vice Chair, or Staff Liaison; OR
¢ Members of a committee will be removed from the committee roster after five missed meetings (with

contact) with the Chair, Vice Chair, or Staff Liaison.

If a member is removed from a committee due to the above policy, they may reinstate their
participation in the committee by attending a future meeting held. All members of the association are
always welcome as non-voting guests to committee meetings.

FAAR thanks you for volunteering your time and for joining a committee!



